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Dear Fingal County Council,

Please accept my objection to the night flights planned for Dublin Airport. I am living in Brookfield Malahide
and my young family and I will be seriously disrupted by the noise of night flights in and out of Dublin Airport.
Other major city airports do not

allow night flights for this reason and I think this is reasonable position for Dublin to take considering it is such
a populated area and will negatively impact many households who have no option but to live in the flight path.

Kind regards,
Edel

Sent from my iPhone





